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IXYS Colorado/Directed Energy, Inc. 
1609 Oak Ridge Drive Suite 100 
Fort Collins, CO 80525 
Phone: 970-493-1901 
www.ixyscolorado.com 

Date:    February 1, 2017 

Part Number:  PCO-7120 50A Laser Diode Driver 

 

IXYS Colorado/Directed Energy, Inc. is committed to providing innovative and reliable products, 

and supporting them as long as possible. However, it occasionally becomes necessary to 

discontinue a product and offer an upgraded replacement.  

Last Order Date: Orders for the PCO-7120 50 Amp Laser Diode Driver will be accepted until 

stock on hand is depleted, at which point the PCO-7120 will be discontinued and orders no 

longer accepted.  

End of Product Support: IXYS Colorado will continue to offer support for this product, however 

it can no longer guarantee the availability of spare parts and repair services for the listed 

products. Note that some parts may continue to be available as long as supplies last. 

Recommended Replacement 

Replacement Part Number:  TBD 

The replacement for the PCO-7120 is under development and will be available in the near 

future.  Please contact the factory for specific details.  

We will do all that we can to work with you so that your operations will not be hindered by this 

product change. Should you have any questions please contact Bob Schmid, IXYS Colorado/DEI 

sales and customer support, at 970-493-1901, email b.schmid@ixysclorado.com.  We look 

forward to answering any questions you may have. 


